
Friday, 20.10.2023  

The last day started relatively early with breakfast and a generous farewell to the rest of the host 

family. The great hospitality of the Hungarians and their love of food was particularly noticeable in 

their ample supply of provisions for the train journey and the personal farewell gifts. Afterwards, 

the host families took us to the train station, some of us had to go on straight away, among other 

things to work, so we said our goodbyes right at the train station. We took a group photo with the 

others before we had to board the train at 9:40. This was followed by an approx. 11-hour journey 

home, which became longer and longer thanks to small children and Deutsche Bahn. After changing 

trains in Vienna and Würzburg, we finally arrived in Osterburken late in the evening and can now 

look back on a very enjoyable and varied time. 

  

 


